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Restriping to enhance safety on N.M. 532 (Ski 
Run Road) in Lincoln County 

 
Restriping work on N.M. 532 to begin this week Tuesday, October 15, 2012, crews will start 
restriping work at the junction of N.M. 48 and work their way to the top of Ski Run Road.  The 
work is expected to take a week to complete, weather permitting.   
 
The new striping will be easier to see and will enhance safety for those traveling this route.  A 
high durable paint specially formulated for colder temperatures will be used. Highway Supply is 
the awarded contractor. 
 
Other roads to be striped in the area include: N.M. 48 (thru Ruidoso), U.S. 70, N.M. 247, and 
N.M. 37.   
 
It is critical that motorists maintain a safe distance behind striping equipment.  Motorists are 
asked to stay 500 feet back from striping truck, DO NOT CROSS WET MATERIAL, and are 
encouraged to avoid area being striped when possible.  
 
The public’s patience while operations are in progress is appreciated.  Temporary traffic control 
measures will be in place, while work is taking place.   
 
For questions or comment please contact Tim Parker, Traffic Engineer or Manon Arnett, Public 
Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District Two, at (575) 
637-7200.  
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